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2023-2024We are pleased to announce the New PTC 
Officers for the 2023-2024 school year!!! Thank 
you to all those who participated in the 
nomination process.

We encourage all parents, guardians, and staff 
members to participate in the monthly PTC 
meetings and events. 

The PTC monthly meetings take place on 
the 2nd Monday of each month @ 6pm. 

To receive the Monthly ZOOM PTC meeting 
invite, or to contact the PTC Officers with any 
questions, volunteering submissions, or 
fundraising ideas, please email: 

AllenSchool@cvesd.org
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